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                                 SUPPLEMENTARY AGENDA 

 

 

Please find detailed below, information regarding an Appeal received from Epping Forest District 

Council to be included on a Supplementary Agenda for the Planning Meeting to be held on Monday, 

11th April 2022. 

 

Planning Application: EPF/1805/21  Officer:  Muhammad Rahman  

Appeal by:  Mr Paolo Bolognini 

Address:  Chase Farm, Vicarage Lane, North Weald Bassett, Epping CM16 6AL 

Proposal:  Change of use for a temporary time period of 1 year for the storage of taxis. 

Reference:  APP/J1535/W/21/3288192 
 

An appeal has been made to the Secretary of State in respect of the above site.  The appeal is Against 

a Refusal.  The appeal is to be decided on the basis of Written Representations and a site visit by an 

Inspector.  Comments to be received in writing by no later than 11 May 2022. 
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